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2019/3564P Tun Mansurov 15082019 23:09:13  COMMNT Dear Sirs,
87 Gower Street.

We have never been informed personally, about so substantial future changes so close to our property. Only

by alucky chance we spotted a piece of paper on the post which says that planning application has been

applied.

We want to object this application because it will significantly change quality of our life in our home.

Mr. and Mrs. Mansurov s
2019/3564/1 Tim Mansurov 154082019 17:31:42  COMMNT Dear Sirs,

We are the owners of the property which has a common boundary with property at 87 Gower Street.

We have never been informed personally, about so substantial future changes so close to our property. Only
by alucky chance we spotted a piece of paper on the post which says that planning application has been
applied.

We want to object this application because it will significantly change quality of our life in our HOME.

Mr. and Mrs. Mansurov
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